

The Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers

28 July 2010

Mr. Fred B. Tarter Chairman The Lakeside Group LLC 210 East 39 Street New York, NY 10016

Dear Mr Tarter:

Thank you for your letter of 7 July 2010.

Your enquiry would be more appropriately directed to the .XXX registry applicant, ICM Registry (www.icmregistry.com). ICANN is the global technical coordinator and policy body for the global domain name system and is not commercially involved in domain name registration services.

As you may be aware, the ICANN Board of Directors last month passed a resolution for further consideration of the .XXX top level domain. The approval process is still in progress and is subject to final approval by the ICANN Board.

You may wish to check the ICANN website (www.icann.org) from time to time or subscribe at the website for periodic news updates (http://www.icann.org/en/newsletter).

Yours sincerely,

INTERNET CORPORATION FOR ASSIGNED NAMES AND NUMBERS

Peter Dengate-Thrush

Chairman of the Board of Directors

T +61 2 8236 7900